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Planning Application Reports – Update Notes 

 
 
Listed below are changes to the planning reports made as a result of additional information received 
since the publication of the agenda for this meeting. 
 
 
 
  

Case: 
Address: Update: 

Year:  

 
16/0171 
 
 
 

 
South Pier, Promenade, 
Blackpool 

 

An additional objection has been received from Ms K 
Cubbins, Utopia, Kepple Lane, Garstang - I object to 
the planning application for the log flume ride the 
above application number. The photos of the mouse 
are a reference as to why object. I.E the site caravans, 
the mess, the portaloo the image it portrayed. The 
mouse being run - operated by the same organisation 
on the same site gives me reason to believe members 
of the public will be at the same risk of health and 
safety, environmental health, Along with the fact that 
this is damaging to the image of Blackpool. And will 
affect local tradesmen. 
  
Why would the Council pass such application from this 
organisation when I have presented the Council with 
these images on several occasions? 

  
The ride also does not comply with the Blackpool local 
plan  that states that rides are permitted on the 
pleasure Beach the piers except the deck of North pier 
and except  the promenade 
 
Photos relating to the wild mouse ride which was 
temporarily sited to the north of South Pier earlier 
this year are appended to the update note 
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